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12th March, 1915.

Déar Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 39th April last
respecting fhe Special Survey No.l which became due on the
gteamer "BARAO DE CAMETAY at the end of March 1914, I beg
to acquaint you that the Committee have had under their
sonsiceration a letter received from Lloyd's Agents at Para in
which they state that they have made repeated applicdations to
you in rec~ard to the survey put that vou have not made
definite arrangements to have it carried out.

In these eircumstances the Committee desire me to
say that as the survey is now so long cverdue, steps must be
taken for it to b2 neld forthwith or thsy regret they will
have no alternative but to give instructions for the vessel's

slass t0 be expunged from the Register Book.

I shall therefore be glad to learn by return mall
for the Committes'!s information what steps you propose taking
in the matter,

% I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Messrs.Mello & Co., |
PARA, — Sedretary. .
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